
Where can I go for help and advice? 



 

Seeking help is often the first step towards getting and staying well, but 
it can be hard to know how to start or where to turn to. It's common to 
feel unsure, and to wonder whether you should try to handle things on 
your own. But it's always ok to ask for help – even if you're not 
sure what the problem might be. 

You might want to seek help if you're: 

• worrying more than usual 
• finding it hard to enjoy your life 
• having thoughts and feelings that are difficult to cope with, which     
    have an impact on your day-to-day life 
• interested to find more support or treatment. 
 

Where to get help and advice 

This booklet contains information and advice about where you can access help and advice. 





We’re here to help you and we are available for a conversation where 

we can signpost you to any organisations who can support you.  

 

We are may be able to facilitate a donation by the Layfield Trust who 

support families of Bretherton who may need financial support.  

 

If you would rather not come into school, please see some of the key 

organisations in Lancashire who may be able to help.  

 

























IF YOU NEED URGENT HELP  - there are other organisations who might be able to help: 

MEDICAL ADVICE 

NHS 111 by dialling 111  

EMOTIONAL SUPPORT AND MENTAL HEALTH 

Switchboard: call 0300 330 0630 / online chat / email chris@switchboard.lgbt (LGBTQ+, all-age) 

Shout: text Shout to 85258 (all-age) 

The Mix: call 0808 808 4994 / email / online chat (under 25s) 

 

DOMESTIC ABUSE AND SEXUAL VIOLENCE 

Rape Crisis: call 0808 802 9999 / online chat (16 and over) 

Victim Support: call 0800 123 6600 / online chat (all-age) 

GALOP: call 0800 999 5428 (LGBTQ+, all-age) 

The Survivors Trust: call 08088 010 818 (all-age) 

 

If you are concerned that your life or the life of someone else is in danger, you can call 999 for an ambulance, police, fire brigade or any  

other emergency service 24/7. The 999 emergency number covers all of the UK and is free to call, but it should only be used in cases where 
there is a risk or threat to someone’s safety (including if someone is at risk of suicide). The emergency services may be able to track the  

location of the phone used to make the call. 




